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Individual Author’s Note 

Working on this project with two other people has been a challenge in and of itself. Not knowing what the other sections will turn out to be is nerve racking. However, learning to do your best on your own part creates a strong project in all areas. 

Meeting up with my team was not a problem at all. We divided up the work pretty evenly among the three of us and did our parts over the break. After the break was over, we took the draft of our work and put it on the website. We were together for this part and it was overall, easy. I did the work of the website for the majority. We all agreed on the aesthetics of the page and did not run into any issues there. We met one last time to go over the final draft and make sure everything was in place and where we wanted it to be. We read it over and over to make sure it sounds like one person wrote the whole article. 

Alone, I took it on my own time to go to the Hall of Fame and soak up the environment. I took many photos of the awards and took note of the way things were set up. I took this information and turned it into many sections for my part of the Wikipedia page. I understand now the amount of coordination and cooperation it takes to put together a Wikipedia page that has to look like one person wrote it. On my own time, I added more pictures to fill blank spaces and add to the aesthetics of the page. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Overall, I learned how to work with a group in ways that I have not before. I have done many group projects in the past, but none have been quite like this one. Making one project, monotone and sounding like only one person wrote it required me reading the other people’s sections and adopt their lingo for the sake of the cohesiveness of the page. Student 1 and Student 3 are excellent team mates and I am very lucky to have agreed on so many ideas with them and have worked so well with them. We all generated many great ideas that came together to create a Wikipedia look alike page. 


